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Hi,
We will begin a unit on dinosaurs when we return from Thanksgiving break.  We will be taking a tour of the Geology Museum on the UW campus.  I will let you know the details as the date gets closer.

All of the classes at the Open School made ornaments for a tree at the Festival of Trees at the UW Art Museum.  Trees will be on display to the public on December 7th from 10am-4pm.  We will be taking a sneak peek at the tree on Friday, December 6th in the morning.  

Frozen movie permission slips are due back by December 4th.  

Water bottles might need to go home over break for a good scrubbing. Thanks!

Have a wonderful and safe Thanksgiving!
 –Laura 

Thank you to those who brought snack this week!  



	

Upcoming Dates:

· November 27th-29th Open School Closed --Thanksgiving break

· Save the Date – December 11th Peppermint Parade 6 p.m. Civic Center, children will need to arrive by 5:45 p.m.
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